
Thurs 18th May Year 6 Black Country Museum  Trip 

Fri 19th May Year 5 National Space Centre Trip 

Fri 26th May Year 1 Generations of Readers Event 

Fri 26th May Last Day before Half-Term 

Term Dates... 

Summer Term 1 

Office news... 

Summer Term 2023 
Term Starts: Monday 17 April 2023 

Half Term: Monday 29 May 2023 to Friday 2 June 2023 

Registration is now open for parents of current Year 5 pupils who would 

like their child to sit the entrance test for a place at any of the grammar 

schools in Birmingham. The closing date for registering is 4pm on 

30th June 2023. The test will take place on 16th September 2023. Visit 

www.westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk to register online. 
 

Updated Safeguarding Policy                                                                                     

We are updating the software we use to help us meet our safeguarding obliga-

tions. This software, called 'Securus' is installed on all compatible devices at 

school and helps us to monitor the use of ICT and help keep everything safe. 

This is one of the tools we use for online safety along with our specialist content 

filtering system, comprehensive e-safety curriculum and close supervision from 

staff while using ICT. As you will appreciate, no system is 100% effective, which 

is why we are using it as just part of our strategy alongside other methods to 

help ensure everyone using ICT at school is safe online.            

Fri 12th May 2023 

St John’s & St Peter’s CE Academy 


